

January 23, 2018

Mr. Eric Babson 1094 Cragmont Avenue Berkeley, CA 94708

Dear Mr. Babson:

We are in receipt of your recent letter to Treasurer John Chiang wherein you express your displeasure with the new federal tax changes. Please know that the Treasurer disagrees with the federal tax changes and is using all of the powers of his office to seek a change as soon as possible.

Thank you for writing to express your opinion on this matter. Your interest is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D. Plescia

**Executive Office Staff** 

D. Plescia